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DALLAS--Dr. John Chapman, assistant dean for postgraduate
education at The University of Texas Southwestern Medical School at
Dallas, has departed for the far east where he will lecture and study
a puzzling bone disease in Afghanistan.

Dr. Chapman is chairman of the American Medical Association's
Council on Environmental and Public Health and is editor of the jour-
nal, "Archives of Environmental Health."

He will lecture on environmental health in Hawaii and on sarcoi-
dosis in Tokyo. After a visit to Hong Kong, he will proceed to
Jalalabad in east Afghanistan to study "a destructive disease of the
bone which appears to resemble tuberculosis." He will base his work
at a new medical school in that city which already has had visits from
two other UTSMS faculty members.

Dr. Chapman will return to the United States in about a month.
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